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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Self Initiated Inspection 

FACILITY: SPEEDWAY SUPERAMERICA LLC (REM SITE SSA 8702) SRN / ID: N8094 
LOCATION: 440 POINTE TREMBLE RD, ALGONAC DISTRICT: Southeast Michiaan 
CITY: ALGONAC COUNTY: SAINT CLAIR 
CONTACT: Mike Cox Geolooist ACTIVITY DATE: 07/18/2018 
STAFF: Joe Forth I COMPLIANCE STATUS: Compliance SOURCE CLASS: Minor 
SUBJECT: On-site Inspection 
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 
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On July, 18, 2018, I, Joseph Forth, Michigan Department of Environmental Quality-Air 
Quality Division (MDEQ-AQD) Staff, conducted a scheduled inspection at Speedway 
Super America, LLC located at 440 Pointe Tremble Rd, Algonac, Ml 48001.The purpose 
of the inspection was to determine the facility's compliance with, the Federal Clean Air 
Act; Article II, Part 55, Air Pollution Control of Natural Resources and Environmental 
Protection Act, 1994 Public Act 451, and Permit to Install (PTI) No. 226-08. 

This permit was for a remediation project at the Speedway gas station. Before visiting 
the facility I contacted Mike Cox, a consultant Geologist with ATC Group Services, LLC 
to check on the status of the remediation effort. Mr. Cox informed me that the 
equipment had never been installed, and that due to the permit terms of non­
installation with 18 months of issuance that they approve of voiding the permit. Email 
from Mr. Cox is attached. I would visit the location to confirm that the equipment was 
no longer at the premises. 

I arrived at the facility at 3:00 pm. I walked around the property to look for any 
remediation equipment, which I did not find. 

I left the facility at 3:15 pm. 

Compliance 

The facility appears to be compliant with the federal Clean Air Act, Part 55, Air Pollution 
Control of the Natural Resources and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 Public Act 
451; Michigan Department of Environmental Quality, Air Quality Division (MDEQ-AQD) 
rules. 

The process originally permitted by PTI No. 226-08 is no longer taking place and the 
equipment is no longer at the location. An email was sent to the permit section of AQD 
to void PTI No. 226-08 (see attached). 
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